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Meeting Minutes October 2020 
The Slow Boys Meeting was called to order by  
President Matt Hall.  The club said the Pledge of Allegiance.  
About 25 members were present. 
 
Secretary Report:  Motioned by Steve Eilers, seconded by 
Dave Hall.  Motion carried.   Brad Vaughn gave the 
Treasurer’s Report.  Checking account balance was $ 3,670.03 
and savings balance was $1098.30, plus a CD at $3,073.29.  
Motion to approve made by Leslie Weedon, seconded by 
Dave Hall.  Motion approved. 
 
Old Business: 
Nominations/Volunteers -  We still  need a Club Vice 
President!  Use the next couple months to think about taking 
up the post! 
 
2021 Club Calendars:  Calendars are ready and will be ordered 
and printed. 
 
Watseka Christmas Parade:  Update is supposed to be in the 
District Newsletter at the end of October. 
 
Tipton Plow Day:  Ground a bit tough.  About 34-38 tractors 
were out.  They may have one again next year. 
 
Pittwood Picker Day:  Art gives his thanks!  Had about 6-7 
pickers that day.  They had a good lunch and while a bit 
windy, it was a fun day! 
 
New Business: 
 
Raffle Next Year:  We will be doing the same raffle as this 
past year.  The motion was made and approved by all.  We are 
hoping to have the tickets available to hand out in January 
when club dues are collected.   
 
November Auction:  Due to restrictions, we will have to 
cancel the auction this year.   
 
Paxton Toy Show:  FFA Toy show in February has been 
cancelled. 
 

Fatka Farms Plow Day:  Located at 038 East 2300 North 
Road, Danforth.   Saturday, November 14th.   Starting time 
will be around 9am.  Coffee and donuts will be available 
before we start.  Lunch will be served as well.  Give Greg 
Roeder a call at 815-383-9254 with any questions. 
 
Upcoming  Events:  

- Fatka Farm Plow Day - Danforth, Nov. 14th @ 
around 9am. 

- Milford Christmas Parade - Nov. 29th. 
 
For Sale: Nothing new. 
 
50/50:   No Drawing Tonight. 
 
Lunch Tonight: Eilers and Minard 
Lunch Next Month:  No Potluck/Auction. No Meeting. 
 
Adjourn the meeting: Motion made by Leslie Weedon , 
seconded by Russell Tjarks.  
 
Next Meeting - Due to restrictions, No more meetings this 
year!  See you on January 25th (location to be announced)!   
 
Secretary, 
Adrienne Roeder 


